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Marlfields Primary Academy
NEWSLETTER






	       EASTER BINGO
The Friends of Marlfields held their annual Easter Egg Bingo evening on Thursday, thanks to everyone who donated an egg for last week’s non-uniform day, and to everyone who came back to school for a game of bingo and to win some Easter Eggs.
The FOM are pleased to inform you that they made £137.81 profit.
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		LEGOLAND DISCOVERY CENTRE
What a fantastic time we all had at Legoland on Thursday!
We really MUST say a huge THANK YOU to 
Mrs Melville for inviting us to join in to celebrate the 
opening of the new Ninjago City Adventure attraction.
All of the children, from Nursery to Year 6 thoroughly
enjoyed themselves, especially the Training Camp, 
learning how to be a Spinjitzu Master, the Ninja Temple, 
using the interactive Adventure playground, the climbing 
wall, the crisscross maze, bash bags and so much more!  
We all returned to school exhausted, but very, very ATTENDANCE
This week’s Attendance is as follows:
Year  1b
100%
Year  3
 98.22%
Year  4
 94.87%
Year  1a
 94.15%
Year  5
 94.07%
Year 6
 92.74%
Year  2
 92.04%
Reception
 92.01 %
Well done to Year 1b 
(Mr Capewell’s class),
who are this week’s winners with  100%







happy.  Thanks also go to the many parents who 
supported us on the visit.

	SWIMMING GALA
On Monday our Swimming Team went down to the leisure centre to take part in the Congleton Primary Schools Annual Swimming Gala.  The children swam amazingly, winning a number of heats, but unfortunately they were beaten in the finals.  Congratulations to all who took part, you all did fantastically well!!
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NETBALL
Last Saturday Miss Carter accompanied our Netball team to an inter-school tournament that took place at Black Firs Primary School.  After several games, bravely fought, we came joint second in the finals.  Well done everyone.
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Don’t forget to put your clocks forward by 1 hour on Sunday morning at 1:00am for the beginning of British Summer time.







HEADTEACHERS CHALLENGE
	
What goes up, but NEVER goes down? 
 
Send your answer in on Monday  

The answer to the last riddle: 
 
What is the longest word in the dictionary?         Smiles – 
Because a 'mile' exists between the two S's
Unfortunately no-one got the right answer this week.

 








OfSTED
Please take the time over the weekend to have a good look at the letter with this Newsletter from OfSTED following our recent inspection.
We hope that you are as pleased with the report as we all are.
We welcome any comments you may wish to make on the report.

Happy Mother’s Day for Sunday, and enjoy the weekend.  See you all on Monday.
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